Beydler, Van

Subject: FW: Quarterly Reports

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 10:37 AM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>; DNR.Soil and Water
Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: RE: Quarterly Reports

The Soil and Water Conservation Program has decided the SWCD will receive their allocation for 1%t quarter
once their quarterly report for 4" quarter is completed and verified by the Program Office. In addition SWCD
employees must have all timesheets for FY20 complete before the 15t quarter allocation is sent to the SWCD. If
there are special circumstances that would keep your SWCD from submitting their quarterly report please
contact the program office. If you have any questions please contact your district coordinator.

Thank you.
Soil and Water Conservation Program

We'd like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please
consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




